
Primary Years Programme Exhibition 2022 

Greetings of the day to all! 

Sekolah Global Indo-Asia is quite humbled to announce our first non-virtual PYP Exhibition on April 7 and 8,2022, 

after doing it virtually for two years due to the COVID-19 pandemic.  Although non-virtual, we are still going to 

have a limited number of guests in compliance with health and safety protocol. 

However, you are still invited; students, parents and schools to explore the personal projects of our grade 5 

students. Please do visit the link https://sites.google.com/sgiaedu.org/sgia-pyp-exhibition-2022/home. 

 

Students individualized the whole process of the exhibition and explored the United Nations’ Sustainable 

Development Goals. The Sustainable Development Goals or Global Goals are a collection of 17 interlinked global 

goals designed to be a "blueprint to achieve a better and more sustainable future for all."  

The 2030 Agenda for Sustainable Development, adopted by all United Nations Member States in 2015, provides 

a shared blueprint for peace and prosperity for people and the planet, now and into the future. At its heart are 

the 17 Sustainable Development Goals (SDGs), which are an urgent call for action by all countries - developed 

and developing - in a global partnership. They recognize that ending poverty and other deprivations must go 

hand-in-hand with strategies that improve health and education, reduce inequality, and spur economic growth 

– all while tackling climate change and working to preserve our oceans and forests. 

 

 

 

https://sites.google.com/sgiaedu.org/sgia-pyp-exhibition-2022/home


They have engaged in an in-depth inquiry and carefully selected relevant issues in society to spread awareness 

about such topics. The efforts exerted by our grade 5 students are truly amazing, from the preparation of their 

performances, research and surveys they have conducted and most of for the upcoming presentations on their 

respective topics. It has been a wonderful learning journey, an eye-opener and a perfect way to show awareness 

for us tackling the UN’s SDG.  

With this, I would like to extend my utmost gratitude to the parents, PYP Coordinator, Academic Director, Kepala 

Sekolah, advisers, PYPx committee members and our COO for the support; and most especially to all the 

mentors who have guided, contributed and devoted their precious time to make this a memorable grand 

celebration of learning for our grade 5 students.  

 

https://sdgs.un.org/goals 

https://www.foundationforgirls.org/global-goals1 

 

Regards 

Chris Dumo 

SGIA, Primary School Principal 
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